
17 October 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 11 Steps 2 Success

As part of our programme to raise achievement at George Pindar School, and as we approach
the first set of PPE or mock exams, we would like to invite you to our Steps 2 Success event on
Thursday 24 October at 6.30pm, with refreshments available from 6.15pm.

During this practical evening, we will practise more vital revision skills with students and share
the best preparation for exam success. All students who attend will receive a goody bag and
there will be a prize draw for all those who attend.

We hope you will be able to attend with your child to find out more about Year 11 and some
important dates for the year ahead; however presentations will also be made available online
after the event for those who are unable to attend on the evening.

If you would like to attend, please book a place by clicking on the following link:
https://forms.gle/dNxiD6zLABX5UM7b7

The home-school partnership is always important but never more so than in exam years and I
do hope you will be able to join us to give your child the very best preparation for exam success
in 2024. If you have any queries, please contact your child’s Head of House

I look forward to seeing you next week and thank you, as ever, for your support.

Yours sincerely

Lesley Welsh
Principal

https://forms.gle/dNxiD6zLABX5UM7b7

